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Three Pillars’ Employees Awarded Money from Scholarship Fund 
 

Dousman, Wis. August 9, 2019—The Glenn L. Humphrey Masonic Lodge Scholarship Program presented eight Three 

Pillars’ employees with $6,250 in scholarships to help with tuition. The lodge administers funds for the annual 

program. 

At a ceremony on Three Pillars’ Campus in Dousman, staff from dining services, housekeeping, and nursing were 

awarded scholarships ranging from $750 to $1,000 to help with tuition costs.  

Duane Bunting, Secretary and Scholarship Committee Chair, said, “As a lodge, we love the opportunity to help out a 

wonderful group of young students with their education. The generous scholarships wouldn’t be possible if it 

weren’t for continued efforts by the Glenn L. Humphrey Lodge and individual donations.”  

 

 

 

 

• Hannah Roush – Nursing 

• Mikayla Loohauis – Dining Services 

• Abby Dorn – Dining Services 

• Dakota Voss - Nursing 

• Lauren Kroll – Dining Services 

• Tatum Radtke - Nursing 

• Brittany Fabian - Housekeeping 

• Krista Johnson - Dining Services 
 

Pictured, L to R: Glenn L. Humphrey Lodge Scholarship Committee Chair, Duane Bunting, 

scholarship recipients: Hannah Roush, Mikayla Loohauis, Abby Dorn, Dakota Voss, Lauren 

Kroll, Tatum Radtke, Brittany Fabian, Krista Johnson, and Three Pillars’ Chief Human 

Resources & Compliance Officer, Kathy Bernaden. 
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Three Pillars President & CEO Mark Strautman is grateful for the investment in their employees, “My sincerest thanks to 

the Glenn L. Humphrey Lodge and everyone involved for helping this great group of individuals. It’s rewarding to see the 

impact this has not only for the students, but also for the community.” 

Chief Human Resources & Compliance Officer Kathy Bernaden noted the importance of helping staff and the positive 

impact it has on retention, “Our success is a direct result of our employees and it’s important to recognize and reward 

them for their work. Caring about them as individuals and as a crucial member of our team helps our retention rate and 

showcases another example of what makes Three Pillars an employer of choice.” 

### 
Three Pillars Senior Living Communities is a not-for-profit organization located in Dousman, WI and is sponsored by the Masonic 

Fraternity. Three Pillars Senior Living Communities takes pride in meeting the social, physical, and spiritual needs of older adults by 
providing high quality senior housing and services. 

For more information about this story or Three Pillars Senior Living Communities please contact 
Josh Van Den Berg, Chief Marketing & Communications Officer at 262.965.7391 or jvandenberg@threepillars.org 


